

## **CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19) UPDATE**

Saturday, March 21, 2020

Dear GPR clients, friends and family,

As we continue to monitor news and information surrounding Coronavirus (COVID-19), our highest priority remains to do our part to reduce the spread.

The Governor of Illinois has issued a 'Stay at Home' order for the entire state and we have made the necessary decision to temporarily close the barn to the general public.

For our boarders and lessees, we ask you to adhere to the following policies during our closure:

- **Limited Visits**. Once a day limited visits are allowed but must not exceed one hour in duration. These visits are reserved for boarders/lessees only. No additional family or friends will be allowed.
- **Precautions**. While at the barn, please follow the CDC recommendations to protect yourself and others by washing your hands often, avoiding close contact with others and covering your coughs and sneezes.
- **Illness**. Please notify us immediately if you or a close contact is displaying signs or has tested positive for COVID-19. Stay home if you or a member of your household is sick.

We strongly encourage all boarders and lessees to download our Wix app so that we can stay connected and keep you informed. To install the app, please visit our website at www.grandparadiseranch.com.

We appreciate your understanding and our hearts are with each and every one of you.

Take care and be well,

**Grand Paradise Ranch Management**